
 

 

I hope this letter finds you well.  

 

My name is Joan Marie Falcon and I am reaching out to you with an exciting opportunity to 

become a sponsor, partner or ally of my journey to represent working women, everyday women, 

and single hard working mothers at Miss Universe Puerto Rico on June 27th, 2024. 

 

As a girl born in a small neighborhood where opportunities rarely show, and into a low income 

family with scarce resources and minimum family support, my journey is marked by resilience. 

Despite facing numerous hardships and obstacles, I never gave up on my dreams. Through ups 

and downs, hope, dreams, and determination, I secured my Education, Professional Experience 

and Career as a woman in law enforcement serving in the largest city of New Jersey as a Newark 

Police Officer. Because of my life experiences, I am dedicated to promoting the empowerment 

and dignity of working women and single mothers in our community. 

 

By participating in this prestigious pageant, I aim to serve as a positive role model and advocate 

for women's rights and opportunities. Your support as a sponsor would not only enable me to 

pursue my dream but also provide you with valuable exposure and recognition. In return for your 

investment, I am prepared to offer a range of benefits, including logo placement on promotional 

materials, social media shoutouts, mentions in press releases, interviews, pop ups in your desired 

events or place of business, and participation in events or collaborations. 

  

I am confident that a partnership with you would be mutually beneficial and together we can 

make a meaningful impact in our community. Your support will not only help me achieve my 

personal goals, but also contribute to the advancement of women's empowerment and 

representation. I would be delighted to discuss this opportunity with you further and answer any 

questions you may have.  

 

Please feel free to contact me at (973) 510-8356 or falconfamily@gmail.com at your 

convenience.  I truly thank you for considering this opportunity. I am truly grateful for your 

support and look forward to the possibility of working together. 

 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Joan Marie Falcon  

Miss Manatí Universe 2024 

          Scan QR Code to  
          submit donations! 
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